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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:           Robert Baldwin, City Manager
From:
 Kristen L. Jones, MS 

               Director of Parks and Recreation
Cc:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner McElyea, Commissioner Castro, and   Commissioner Duke

  
Date:
 January 30, 2012

Subject:  Shuttle Bus Extension Agreement
 ______________________________________________________________________________________
The Community Shuttle Bus Contract between the City of Dania Beach and Limousines of South Florida has expired. The extension agreement will continue to provide daily shuttle bus without interruption until a bid can be awarded.
The RFP has been advertised with a pre- bid date of February 10, 2012 and sealed bids are due February 24, 2012.
Thank you,

Kristen L. Jones, MS 
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